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Dear Peter  
 
Following OAQs on the 2nd February 2016 I promised to write to you regarding your enquiry 
concerning the availability of superfast broadband provision to the village of Jersey Marine. 
 
Officials have spoken with colleagues at BT Openreach who have confirmed that, following 
discussions with Network Rail regarding access to land and subsequent additional work, the 
cabinets that service the village have been upgraded to provide fibre broadband connection 
with speeds in excess of 30 Mbps.  Records are showing that properties within the village 
can access these speeds immediately with several internet service providers offering 
connectivity. 
 
I trust this information alleviates the concerns that you and your constituent have regarding 
the accessibility of fibre speed broadband to Jersey Marine under the Superfast Cymru 
project. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

      
CARWYN JONES  
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